December 18, 2020


Greetings UNYP and ESC students,

We continue to monitor the Covid situation daily and how it pertains to the Spring semester. We will inform all students on the new protocol once the Ministry delivers a decision on the various options to deliver the courses in Spring. However, please note that we will be delivering courses in the Spring in a manner that will allow for all our students to continue with their studies in spring.

We wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable holiday.
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